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Jennifer Boyle joined the Oklahoma 
Department of Environmental Quality in 2011 
and worked as an attorney for the Air Quality 
and Water Quality Divisions before becoming 
the agency’s General Counsel in 2021. Prior to 
environmental law, Jennifer practiced 
employment law in the private sector. 

 


